
 JEWISH RESIDENTS' COUNCIL  
 

To support the Jewish community spiritually, provide opportunities for religious 
and additional experiences, and encourage social interaction.  To nurture respect, 

understanding and friendship among all residents and faith groups at Ann's Choice. 
 

June 2025 
Sivan/Tammuz 5785 

 
Sunday, June 1:  EREV SHAVUOT 
Monday, June 2:  SHAVUOT   No Torah Study 
Tuesday, June 3:  SHAVUOT   Yizkor services 2 p.m. in the Chapel 
 
Friday, June 6:   Shabbat Services— Join us in the chapel or on Channel 980—4 p. m.    

Torah Portion:  Naso   Rabbi Leora Kling Perkins from Ohev Shalom will be leading  
our davening.   
 

Monday, June 9: Joe Shrager Memorial Torah Study, Liberty Commons Art Room 2 p.m.   
 AC Jewish Cultural Book Club, 11:30 a.m. in the Liberty Commons Music Room, discussing 

 Lost Roses, by Martha Hall Kelly 
 

Tuesday, June 10:  Jewish Heritage—Judaism Today, Liberty Commons Music Room, 1 p.m. 
 

Thursday, June 12:  No General Meeting 
 

Friday, June 13:  Shabbat Services— Join us in the chapel or on Channel 980—4 p. m.   
Torah Portion—Beha’alotcha      Kang Na delivering the D’var Torah 

 

Sunday, June 15:  FATHER'S DAY          
 

Monday, June 16:  Joe Shrager Memorial Torah Study, Liberty Commons Art Room 2 p.m.   
 

Thursday, June 19:  Hadassah meeting, 1 p.m., Village Music Room, Ann Pettit, Rabbinic  
Intern:  Leap of Faith:  Becoming a Late-Life Second Career Rabbi 
                 

Friday, June 20:  Shabbat Services—Join us in the chapel or on Channel 980—4 p. m.  
Torah Portion—Shalach      Anna Coufal from the Reconstructionist Rabbinical College will be 
davening with us. 

NEW MEMBER SHABBAT 
SUMMER BEGINS!    

 

Monday, June 23: Joe Shrager Memorial Torah Study, Liberty Commons Art Room 2 p.m.   
 

Wednesday, June 25:  JRC Lecture Series— Becoming American, from the Weitzman Museum of American 
Jewish History, in the PAC, 2 p.m. 
                  ALL ARE WELCOME! 

 

Thursday, June 26:  ROSH CHODESH TAMMUZ 
Friday, June 27:  Shabbat Services—Join us in the chapel or on Channel 980—4 p. m. Torah   

         Portion—Korach   Michael Sultanik delivering D’var Torah   
ROSH CHODESH TAMMUZ

 
Monday, June 30:  No Torah Study  



THANK YOU TO THE FOLLOWING FOR THEIR VERY GENEROUS DONATIONS TO 
THE JEWISH RESIDENTS' COUNCIL: 
 

BY IN MEMORY OF 

 

Betty Chary Herbert Chary, beloved husband 
Shoshana Gruen Esther Kofman, beloved mother 
Elaine Levy Charles Levy, beloved husband 
Michael Levinton Dorothy Levinton, beloved mother 
Thalia Rosen all my Yahrzeits 
Donald Seidel Lela B. Seidel 
Joan Winokur Esther Gelman, beloved mother 
Ellen and Saul Miller Renee Schwartz, Joyce Schulang’s beloved sister 
 Anna P. Miller 
 Ernest Miller 
Elaine Levy Charles Levy 
 Jeanette Barmak, beloved mother 
 Max Barmak, beloved father 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BY IN HONOR OF 

Tamar Adini get well wishes to Barbara Steiner  
Renee Simon becoming a member of the JRC 
Sylvia and Steven Mayover the JRC and all members. We are thankful we are able to 

be members  
Joan Winokur Barbara Steiner's speedy recovery 
Betty Weiss being a member of the JRC 
JRC Board of Directors and  
    Members of the JRC Sheila Weiss, we miss seeing you around 
Laurie and Stephen Capin get well wishes to Rona Altman  
 get well wishes to Herbert Dennis 
 get well wishes to Charlotte Levitan 
 get well wishes to Linda Pressman 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
**HAPPY BIRTHDAY** 

 
Deborah Hochberg, Joan Krison, Ilene Katz, Susan Sultanik, Ellen Miller, Judy 
Borochaner, Joan Winokur, Mindi Ginsburg, Trudy Borthwick, Jerry Epstein and Sue 
Shapiro, Nancy Sosnow.  
 
 If your name is not on the list, please let me know your birth date and you will be 
included next June. 
 

*MISHEBERACH* 
WE PRAY FOR HEALING 

 
For all our residents who are ill, in the hospital or in RG or other nursing homes. 

 
 

***YAHRZEITS FOR SIVAN/TAMMUZ*** 
 

During the time from 5 Sivan to 4 Tammuz, we remember our friends and family who are no 
longer with us.  Please honor them by attending Shabbat Services and saying the Kaddish: 

 
 
 

Esther Ostroff, Esther Goldman, Philip Toland, Howard Glickman, Seymour Baum, 
Edward Smiley, Leonard Epstein, William Levin, Milton Salamon, Joseph Bondel, 
Annabelle Brint, Charles Sigismund Cohen, Scott Forman, Claire Smolow, Ben 
Rabinowitz, Warren Kalmanor, Alice Sondheimer, Lillian Pressman, Henry Friedheim, 
Susan Grossman, Benjamin Pomerantz, Shia Salem, Uzi Adini, Anna Segan, Edward 
Shapiro, George Travis, Jacob Borochaner, Lillian A. Fingerman, Julius Antman, Melvin 
Goodrich, Rose Rosen, Irvin Arno,  Blanche Cooper, Samuel Eisenhofer, Sol Hellinger,  E. 
Henry Sondheimer, Ruth Davis, Irving Myers, Joseph Shrager, Joan Vogin, Rose Kreithen, 
Aaron Sham,  Sidney Weinberg, Jacob Goldfarb,  Frances Heiman, Mendel Rosenzweig, 
David Gelb, Eli Borochaner, Mildred Horn, Brenda Kapustin, Edward Katz, Barry Shemin, 
Myra R. Togut, Jeffrey Olen, Herman Freedman,  Morton Ostroff, Lotte Pilpel, Clair 
Weisser, Anita Klein, Meyer Shapiro 
 

 

If there are omissions or corrections, please leave a note in Phyllis Halpern's cubby—WP 108.  
May all their memories be for a loving blessing, and their lives be an inspiration to us all. 

 
 

 
 



PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
 

I want to wish all the fathers in the JRC—fathers of our children, grandchildren, great 
grandchildren and furry and feathery children—a wonderful Father’s Day.   
 
Please think seriously about becoming involved in the JRC.  We need people to take over 
in the control room for the JRC Lecture Series and Shabbat and Yom Tov services.  We 
are looking for someone who would like to be on the Board as Entertainment 
Chairperson. 
 
A BIG thank you to Gary Weisser for all his years of dedication to the JRC going 
above and beyond to make sure everything always ran smoothly at all our functions.  
 
The JRC is one of the most active groups here at Ann’s Choice and so very important to 
me, personally.  I want to protect its future so that we can continue to be the best ever!! 
 
 
B’Shalom 

 
WP 108 
presidentjrc@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
The JRC Board Members 

 
President—Phyllis Halpern, WP 108 Education Chair—Vivian Spector, BR 116 
Vice-President, Publicity, Liberty Commons Rep— Music Chair—René Stein, LP 410 
 Barbara Steiner, BC 419 Fund Raising Chair, Keystone Rep— 

 Treasurer, Membership—Mimi Travis, MC405           Sylvia Ziserman, HV 406 
 Recording Secretary—Sandy Heller, PV 118  Religious Chair—Steve Capin, TC 507   

Corresponding Secretary—Barbara Josephs, TC 108  Village Reps—Joan and Marty Freedman, DT 315  
  At Large—Saul Jacobs, BR 513 
 

 
If you meet new residents who are interested in joining us, please refer them to 

Mimi Travis, Treasurer. 
 
 

mailto:presidentjrc@yahoo.com


 
 

 
 
 
 

                            
 

 
 

 

 	

Justin Derman entertained us in April 
with his steel drums and even showed 
some residents how to play them. 

Lois Pisacane was our guest at 
our April Hadassah meeting.  She 
gave us a wealth of information 
about our beloved city of 
Jerusalem. 

Jesse Bernstein was our guest 
lecturer for the JRC Lecture Series 
in April.  He presented six 
Yiddish/Jewish plays and showed 
their relationship to each other and 
to today. 
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HADASSAH	NEWS 

If	you	are	a	member	or	life	member	of	Hadassah	in	any	chapter,	anywhere	in	the	country,	
you	can	easily	transfer	your	membership	to	Newtown	Hadassah.	You	are	ALWAYS	a	life	
member	once	you	pay	the	life	membership	dues.		Just	call	or	write	Mimi	Travis	and	she	
will	help	you	transfer	your	membership. 

Mimi	Travis	–	215-420-7507	or	email	me	at	MLTPRES@COMCAST.NET 

 
 
 
 

JOIN US 
FRIDAY, JUNE 20, 2024 

4 P.M. 
IN THE CHAPEL 

 
OR ON 

CHANNEL 980 
 

 
NEW MEMBER 

SHABBAT 
 

COME MEET 
NEW NEIGHBORS 
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THE NEXT HADASSAH MEETING IS 
THURSDAY, June 19, 2025 

IN THE VILLAGE MUSIC ROOM AT 1 P. M. 
 

AS WE ARE JOINED BY  

Rabbinic Intern Anne Pettit 
Leap of Faith: Becoming 

a Late-Life Second 
Career Rabbi 

How she came to discover her Jewish heritage in her 30s, 
her return to Jewish life and practice, and what it is like to 
take the leap to become a second-career rabbi later in life. 
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Anne Pettit was a member of Congregation Brothers of Israel for six years 
before being tapped to serve as Rabbinic Intern at CBOI.  She has extensive 
Jewish education, including a year at the Jewish Theological Seminary and five 
years at the Drisha Institute in New York City, a center of educational excellence 
that offers learning programs focused on classical Jewish texts and works to 
advance women’s learning at the highest level.  She also holds a Juris Doctor 
degree from Fordham University School of Law and is a retired attorney. 
Currently, she is enrolled in Rabbinical Seminary International's program of 
rabbinic studies, and expects to be ordained in June 2025. 
 



HELP WANTED 
Looking for A FEW GOOD PEOPLE!!! 

We need your help if the JRC is to continue being as alive and vibrant as it 
has been for the past 18+ years!!! 

 
 

We would love your help 

WORKING IN THE CONTROL ROOM FOR JRC 
LECTURES AND SHABBAT SERVICES 

 
 
 

We would love your help 

CONTINUING ALL THE WONDERFUL PROGRAMS 
IN THE PAC FOR OUR 

JRC GENERAL MEETINGS AS 
ENTERTAINMENT CHAIR 

 
 
 
 
 
 

STEP UP TO THE PLATE AND BE ON THE BEST 
TEAM AT ANN’S CHOICE!!!! 

 

PLEASE call Phyllis Halpern at 215-675-3637 
or 

Contact any Board Member 
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